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30th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Pratchett class are running a reward trip at the end of Term 3 on Tuesday 12 
January to Hollywood Bowl and Pizza Hut in Bracknell. The total cost of the voluntary 
contribution for the trip will be £9. This will include the price of bowling, followed by a 
Pizza Hut buffet lunch.  
 
This trip is a reward trip for good behaviour and following the golden rules. Other 
trips may be organised throughout the school year that will have no link to house 
points, attendance or behaviour and will be tailored towards an academic purpose 
that all students can attend.   
 
The aim is that a highly motivating trip can encourage and support learning.  Please 
return reply slip and monies to by Friday 8 February at the latest. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jemma Soden  

Pratchett Class Teacher  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I am happy for my child __________________ to take part in the bowling trip 2019.    
 
 
  
Signed (parent/carer)   ________________________________  

  

 
 


